

May 12, 2017

To: Dylan Rodriguez, Chair

Riverside Division

From: Ward Beyermann, Chair, Executive Committee

College of Natural and Agricultural Science

Re: Campus Review: Pilot Program for Internationalizing Undergraduate Students'

Leaning at UCR.

The CNAS Executive Committee discussed the proposed Pilot Program for Internationalizing Undergraduate Students' Leaning at UCR at its meeting on May 9, 2017. The committee unanimously endorsed the concept and feels that it adds an important dimension to the undergraduate experience at UCR. However, the proposal is vague on the details, especially in regards to its implementation. For example, program selection is accomplished with a nomination by the Dean, but the faculty and department involvement in this process is unclear. Because of the impact on undergraduate education, a Senate review process must be incorporated into the implementation of this pilot program.

Yours sincerely,

Ward Beyermann, Chair CNAS Executive Committee